Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, February 14, 2011 10:35 AM

To: ‘Chris Baldassari'

Cc: JULIE TREINEN; Robert S. Creps

Subject: RE: Request for submittal date extension: Emery Bay Plaza, Case No. RO0000440, 1650

65th Street, Emeryville

All,
Please use this email to document approval of your request.

I will get to the site as soon as | can, but there always seems to be one more thing that “must” be done.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Chris Baldassari [mailto:cbaldassari@pesenv.com]

Sent: Thursday, February 10, 2011 3:30 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: JULIE TREINEN; Robert S. Creps

Subject: Request for submittal date extension: Emery Bay Plaza, Case No. RO0000440, 1650 65th Street, Emeryville

Mark,

On behalf of Griffin, PES is requesting an additional 30-day extension from the currently scheduled February 14, 2011
submittal date of a Source Area Delineation Work Plan, which was requested in ACEH’s August 16, 2010 letter to Griffin.
This email documents our request. We understand that the previously submitted materials for the site may be
reviewed soon, and an extension will permit PES and ACEH to hold discussions regarding the recommendation for case
closure contained in our October 25, 2010, report.

Best Regards,
Chris

Chris Baldassari
Senior Geologist

PES Environmental, Inc.
1682 Novato Boulevard, Suite 100
Novato, CA 94947

415.899.1600 office

415.497.2731 cell



415.899.1601 fax
chaldassari@pesenv.com




